
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          15th September 2025  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you all had a restful weekend. In last Monday’s assembly, members of year 6 read their 
manifestos out to the school as part of application process to be one of the four Head Pupils, (two 
Head pupils and two Deputy Head pupils). We are pleased to report that in Friday’s Going for Green 
assembly the new Head Pupils were successfully voted in. Congratulations to them and well done to 

all members of year six who stood in front of the school and 
spoke out loud. That isn’t easy, we are very proud of you. 
 
 
Team Up Club: 
On Friday afternoons During this academic year groups of 
children will have the chance to take part in our Team Up 
Club. Children will have the chance to build confidence, 
strengthen friendships, and enjoy being active in a 
supportive environment. Through fun games and teamwork 

activities, children will develop self-belief, resilience, and positive wellbeing while celebrating 
kindness and effort. The club will take place during the school day on Friday afternoons.  
 
Individual school photographs will be taken on Thursday 18th September.  You should have received 
your photo consent letter by now, due to GDPR regulations we have to send this out every year, even 
if you have already filled one out last year you will need to fill it out again. We are not allowed to take 
a photograph of your child without written permssion. 
 
Attendance: 
This year we will be celebrating positive school attendance each half-term. Starting with an 
attendance party on Tuesday October 21st . The party will be in the morning at 9.30-10.30am. Children 
with the highest attendence will be invited along with those children whose attendance has 
significantly improved.  
 
School Nurse: 
A reminder that our lovely school nurse will be holding a drop-in session on Thursday October 9th 
from 1:30 until 3:00. She can help with a number of different childhood issues such as bed wetting, 
sleep issues, eating problems and many more. If you would like an appointment to see her, please 
drop a Dojo message to Mrs Davies and she will add you to the appointment list. 



 

 
Class Assemblies: 
This year our class assemblies will be in the spring term. All parents are 
welcome - no need for tickets! Just come to the main entrance for 9am on the 
day of your child's assembly. Class assembly dates: 20 Jan 2026, Tue 9 – 
9:30am Y6 class assembly, 27 Jan 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y2 class assembly, 10 
Feb 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y5 class assembly, 3 Mar 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y1 

class assembly, 10 Mar 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y3/4 class assembly 2026. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth  

Diary Dates                                New dates added this week are in red 
 Thursday 18th September – Individual School photographs 
 Thursday 9th October – School Nurse drop-in sessions 1.30-3pm   
 Monday 13th October – Nasal Flu immunisation   
 Thursday 16th October – 9.15 Harvest Festival All Hallows Church  
 Thursday 23rd October - Break up for half term 
 Tuesday 21st October –  9.30-10.30am Attendance Party 
 Monday 24th October – INSET day 
 Monday 3rd November - Children return to school 
 Tuesday 25th November – Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 
 Thursday 27th November - Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 
 Wednesday 3rd December – Carol Concert 
 Tuesday 6th December – 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity dress rehearsal  
 Wednesday 7th December – 2.00pm Key Stage 1 Nativity performance 
 Tuesday 9th December -  Dick Whittington on Ice years 1-6 school trip 
 Thursday 11th December - Sing along 2pm 
 Friday 12th December Christmas Fair 3.30-5pm 
 Thursday 15th December – 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal 
 Friday 16th December – 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long 
 Thursday 18th December – 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church  
 Friday 19th December – 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show 
 Friday 19th December – Children Break up for Christmas 
 Monday 5th January – Children return to school 
 20 Jan 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y6 class assembly, 27 Jan 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y2 class 

assembly, 10 Feb 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y5 class assembly, 3 Mar 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y1 
class assembly, 10 Mar 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y3/4 class assembly 2026.  



 

 

 

 

The class with the best attendance last week was Year 5 with 98.8% 
Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% 
attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 
8.55 each day.   
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good 
progress.  Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day 
PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide 
pumps or trainers.  Please complete the letter that was sent out last week so that we know 
whether you require a school PE kit.  Please remember to wash the PE kit regularly, we will 
send them home each half term.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week starting on Monday 8th September, all 
other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two lessons each week where PE kits are used.   
The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ or https://myclothing.com/  


